
Montreal provides beautiful cycling trails that excite 
many of our citizens, and visitors to our city.  
 
I first learned about our bike network thirty years ago from friends in 
Hamilton, Ontario who participated in Montreal's Tour De L'ile! My own 
experience riding the trails has made me grateful for the work of Claire 
Morissette and others that have gone before me. In gratitude for their efforts 
I am expressing my support for the Parc Turcot, and the Dalle Parc 
passerelle. This proposed link from NDG to the Sud Ouest will enrich the 
lives of people in both communities. 
 
Connecting the Dalle Parc to the Bande Verte will further engage the 
communities of Westmount and Montreal Ouest; giving us a four-way win!  
 
My friends share my enthusiasm for the Parc Turcot project, and they want 
to know about its progress. Today I can tell them that I spoke for our 
interest. 
 
I hope that soon I can say that both Montreal and the Province remain 
committed to the Parc Turcot. 
 
Kent Conover 
	


